
 
Subject: stop program cuts to ABC

I write to express my concern about cuts to  ARTs programs on ABC television 
and radio. I am not at all reassured by speeches from the managers from TV 
and Radio, who say that they are not reducing the content of ARTS to 
programs. 
My other concern is about the fact that ABC is outsourcing its drama. 
Somehow, ABC has always taken responsibilty for training of so many 
disciplines related to Television and radio. Tha is what I want to continue. 
Please recommend that ABC continues its role in bringing excellent 
television and radio to Australians. I truly feel that we are losing our 
public broadcasting service. 
 
Annette Madden 

 
 
 

 
 




